
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 22, 2008 
 
 
 
Ms. Renee Jenkins 
Commission Secretary 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
RE: Insight Phone of Ohio, LLC 
 Case No. 08-1266-TP-ATA - Withdrawal 
 
Dear Ms. Jenkins: 
 
At the direction of Chris Kotting of the Commission Staff, Insight Phone of Ohio, LLC 
withdraws all material included in Case No. 08-1266-TP-ATA . 
 
The filing had proposed a new non-recurring charge that applies to new customers 
porting current telephone numbers and had a proposed effective date of January 1, 2009. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns with this filing please contact Gregory Cameron at 
917-286-2254 or Janice Boice at 908-534-9833. 
 
Yours truly, 

OH08-006 - WITHDRAWAL 

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Gregory Cameron 
Vice President - Telecommunications Legal Affairs 
 
 
Enclosures 
 
cc: Karen Hardie, OCC 
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